
Mr. Ron Reid 
24 Hillcrest St 
Odenville, AL 35120 
(205) 629-3813 
 

Jul 15, 2017 
 
Office of Exemption Determinations 
EBSA (Attention: D-11933) 
U.S. Department of Labor 
200 Constitution Avenue NW, Suite 400 
Washington, DC 20210  
 
 
RIN 1210-AB82 
 
Dear U.S. Department of Labor, 
 
I am 70, a veteran, father of 3, grandfather to 11 and 
great-grandfather to one. I have served my country when called, paid 
all my taxes, and proud to be an American. Why doesn't this Congress 
care? Get off politics and think of humanity. Protect us as I have 
risked my life to protect you and yours.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Ron Reid 
 


